
 

 
August 28, 2017 

 

 

 

Re:  Bushing Change Notification 

 

To Our Valued Customer: 

 

DIGI-KEY CORPORATION 

ATTN:  Becca Stenseth, Lynnette Kinsman, and Marc Kaluza 

 

To better serve your business, we inform you of the following change.  

 

The current coating for the bushing is being replaced with a new coating. This new coating will be more 

environmentally friendly while keeping the integrity of the product’s performance. 

 

The following HellermannTyton part number(s) will no longer be available and will be replaced with the new 

HellermannTyton part number(s).  

 

Current HT Part Number 

151-00756 
151-01105 
HDM320BHIHSUVC2 
HDM320BHIHSUVH4 
HDM400BHIHSUVH4 

New HT Part Number 

151-02104 
151-02099 
151-02098 
151-02094 
151-01224 

Customer Part Number 

1436-1812-ND 
151-01105-ND 
1436-1408-ND 
HDM320BHIHSUVH4-ND 
HDM400BHIHSUVH4-ND 

 

The last day to purchase the current HellermannTyton part number is December 31st **. Beginning January 1st, we 

ask that orders be placed for the new HellermannTyton part number. Any open orders will be revised to the new 

part number.  

 

We ask that you acknowledge this notification within 10 business days. Please let us know if you approve of the 

change or need additional information. If we do not receive a response, we assume the change can be executed as 

planned without further notice. For additional information or assistance please contact your HellermannTyton 

Customer Service Representative. 

 

We appreciate your support in this change and thank you for your continued business. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelsey Shrader 

Quality Project Engineer           

Office: 414 355 1130 x 8751 

Email: kshrader@htamericas.com 

 

**Subject to change based on availability. 

mailto:kshrader@htamericas.com

